
B E  I T  R E S O L V E D  
that the Diakon Lutheran Fund  

Board of Directors conveys our sincere  
expression of appreciation to leadership and all  

Diakon team members for their dedication, bravery  
and commitment through the difficult challenges  

created by the COVID-19 pandemic.
Adopted April 22, 2020

Richard M. Barger, CPA 
Chairman, Diakon Lutheran Fund

Board of Directors


